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N' Gmall Veronica King <vking@townofeatonville.org>

Proposed Special Counsel

Greg Jackson <flageneralcounsel@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 14, 2022 at 1:31 PM
To: Veronica King <vking@townofeatonville.org>

Good afternoon Ms. King,

Per the request of the TOECRA Board, please find attached the names of three attorney to be considered to take on the
special investigation. Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions in this regard.

Greg Jackson

Wade C. Vose, Esq.

Wade Vose is a partner with the Vose Law Firm, and is board certified by the Florida Bar in City, County &
Local Government Law. He has over 16 years of experience representing governmental, corporate, and small
business clients in the areas of local government representation, business litigation, business law,
and real estate and development law.

Vose's current local government clients include Okeechobee County, where he serves as County Attorney, the
Cities of Cocoa Beach, Anna Maria, Daytona Beach Shores, Brooksville, Bunnell, the Town of Oakland, and
Florida's newest municipality, the Village of Indiantown. Vose also serves as General Counsel to the
Seminole County Supervisor of Elections, and Outside Counsel to the Seminole County Tax Collector.

In addition, Vose has served as General Counsel for six county Charter Review Commissions in five
different counties, including the Pinellas County Charter Review Commission, the Brevard County Charter
Review Commission, the Alachua County Charter Review Commission, the Clay County Charter Review
Commission, and the Orange County Charter Review Commission.

Richard E. Doran, Esq.

Former Florida Attorney General, Richard Doran's practice focuses on state government regulation and civil litigation.
He represents individuals and business in consumer protection matters including UDTPA, advertising substantiation and
negative options, civil and administrative Medicaid Fraud cases and other government regulatory matters.

Richard frequently represents business clients in matters investigated by the Florida Attorney General's Office and multi-
state investigations by state attorneys general. He also advises clients on Florida constitutional and statutory law issues.
Additionally, Richard is counsel of record in over two hundred reported appellate cases.

Prior to his appointment as Attorney General by Governor Jeb Bush, Richard had twenty years of government service
including five years as Chief Deputy Attorney General. As Chief Deputy, Richard supervised the efforts of approximately
450 Assistant Attorney Generals, managed the daily operation of the office and oversaw all major litigation such as the
state's antitrust lawsuit against Microsoft and hundreds of consumer fraud investigations including investigations of Ford
Motor Company, Rite Aid, MCI, Firestone and BankOne. He also oversaw the office’s legislative agenda and was the
principal liaison with the Governor’s Office and the other elected Cabinet offices of the Comptroller, Treasurer, Secretary
of State, Education Commissioner and Agriculture Commissioner.
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From 1995 through 1997, Richard served as General Counsel of the Florida Department of Health and Rehabilitative
Services and was a key participant in carrying ou the legislative direclive to split the massive agency into the Department
of Children and Families, the Department of Health and the Agency for Persons with Disabilities.

From 1890 through 1995, he served as Assistant Deputy Attorney General supervising the Criminal Appeals Division and
Civil Litigation Divisions and serving as a member of the Attorney General's Legal Opinions Committee.

Bill Sublette, Esq.

Bill received his Bachelor's degree in history, with honors, from the University of Florida in 1985. In 1988,
he received his law degree from the University of Florida College of Law, where he was a member of the
school’s Moot Court team. He is admitted to the Florida Bar, the U.S. District Courts for the Middle and
Southern Districts of Florida, and the U.S. 11th Circuit Court of Appeals.

After graduating, Bill went to work for the Orlando firm of Dempsey & Goldsmith, P.A., where he practiced
commercial litigation. In 1990, he was hired by the national law firm of Baker & Hostetler, where he
continued his commercial litigation practice and added the specialty of construction litigation. In 1993, he
moved to the firm of Kelaher & Wieland, P.A., and entered the field of personal injury litigation. In 1995,
Bill opened Sublette Law Offices.

Bill has always been active in politics. He served in the Florida House of Representatives from 1992 - 2000,
and most recently served as Florida’s first county-wide elected School Board Chair from 2010-2018. He also
served as President of the Central Florida Council of the Boy Scouts of America, as a member of the Board
of Directors for the Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts, as President of the Orange County Bar
Association, Chairman of the Howard Phillips Center for Children & Families Board of Directors, Chairman
of public broadcaster WMFE Board of Directors, Chair of the Orange County Jail Oversight Committee,
Chair of the Blue Ribbon Panel on Education, and Chair of the local chapter of the American Cancer Society,
along with a host of other local leadership positions. He is proudest, though, of his service as a guardian ad
litem for more than 60 abused or neglected children.
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